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Students entering the Renewable Energy Program as first year students for Fall 2019 will be required to have their own laptop for the program. Due to the requirements of several of our simulation programs and other software, it has become necessary to have minimum standardization for the best student experience and successful completion of the program. Since classes are being held at three remote locations it will be more manageable for students to have everything they need as they move between locations. 

Students will have two options to obtain a laptop with the needed specifications:
1. Purchase one that meets the minimum requirements from your chosen source.
2. Purchase one through the CCCC T-Bird Bookstore.  This option will allow Financial Aid to cover the cost of the laptop.
If purchasing from the T-Bird Bookstore, payments need to be made at the time of purchase. Students on payment plans will not be able to order the laptop without making the full payment for the laptop. Due to the cost of the laptops, the bookstore will be unable to keep on hand so laptops will be ordered at time of purchase. The laptop cost is $650.00 and will take approximately 5-7 days to arrive at the T-Bird Bookstore.

